REPUBLICAN WOMEN LEADERS OF CALVERT COUNTY

NEWSLETTER



WINTER 2025

UPCOMING

MONTHLY MEETINGS

 Monthly meetings first Tuesday of month @6:15pm September-June

MEMBER EVENTS

- MFRW Red Scarf Day (must register) on Tuesday, March 4th
- · RWLC 22nd Anniversary on March 15th @11:00am
- Moms & Tots lunch at Dunkirk Park on April 26th @11:00am

IN THE COMMUNITY

Republican Central Committee (CCRCC) meets 1st Wednesday of every month, Radio Shack building, Prince Frederick; office hours Tuesday from 1:00 pm to 5:00 pm & by appointment

BOCC meets 10:00 am every Tuesday at Prince Frederick Courthouse

LETTER FROM THE PRESIDENT

Happy New Year, 2025!

As we reflect on 2024, our club has so much to celebrate! Under the leadership of our new president and executive board, with invaluable support from Past President Donna Zupancic, we accomplished incredible milestones:

- Successfully staffed the Calvert County Republican Central Committee headquarters from February to November.
- Exceeded our fundraising goal of \$3,000—thank you for your support!
- Spotlighted four amazing members in our RWLC Newsletter, thoughtfully crafted by Recording Secretary Amanda Dolina.
- Helped elect three conservatives to the Board of Education, including our very own Melissa Goshorn and Jana Post.

And finally, congratulations to everyone on the historic re-election of our 47th President of the United States—Donald Trump!

Let's continue this momentum into 2025. Together, we can achieve even greater things!

Jana

MEMBER SPOTLIGHT

With over 30 years of experience, Janet Cosh is a dedicated Maryland Real Estate Broker Associate serving the Maryland and Virginia communities. Through her expertise, dedication, and deep local knowledge, she has helped countless families achieve their real estate dreams.



Beyond her professional career, Janet is deeply committed to her community, generously offering her time and talents to various charitable causes. As an active member of the Calvert Garden Club, she enjoys contributing to the annual holiday decorations for the courthouse and surrounding office buildings, bringing creativity and festive spirit to the community.

A proud wife, mother, grandmother, and great-grandmother to eight wonderful grandchildren, Janet has called Calvert County home since 1995. She continues to cherish the beauty of the area while balancing her passion for real estate with her love for family and service to others.

Janet has been a valued member of the Republican Women's Leaders of Calvert (RWLC) since 2014 and currently serves as the organization's Corresponding Secretary, further demonstrating her dedication to her community and the causes she believes in.

Want to be our next featured member? Email us at contact@republicanwomenleadersofcalvert.com.

CLUB HIGHLIGHTS



RWLC CHRISTMAS PARTY

RWLC members and the Calvert Board of Education celebrated Christmas at the home of Treasurer, Carolyn Rice.

Pictured (left to right): Jana Post, Melissa Goshorn, Paul Harrison, Joe Marchio, Lisa Grenis, Kathy Ryan, Mary Smolinski, Adele Maguire, and Ella Ennis.



CALVERT BOE SWEARING IN

RWLC members attended the Calvert County Board of Education (BOE) Swearing In Ceremony to support new BOE members (left to right) Paul Harrison, Melissa Goshorn, and Joe Marchio.



LOCAL SHERIFF SPEAKS AT MEETING

Calvert County Sheriff, Ricky Cox, spoke to members of the RWLC at the February 2025 meeting discussing changes put in place last year and addressing citizen concerns.



The best way to predict the future is to create it.

- ABRAHAM LINCOLN



GET INVOLVED

SUPPORT ELECTED OFFICIALS

Stay engaged with the officials you helped elect! Attend town halls, write letters of support, and provide feedback on issues that matter to you. Your voice continues to shape our community.

ENGAGE IN LOCAL GOVERNANCE

Join a local advisory board or committee. Many positions need citizens who care about the future of our town and county. Get involved at the grassroots level and help influence local policies.

Encourage and support young Republicans by mentoring them in leadership roles, organizing educational workshops, or helping with youth engagement in political activities. Our future depends on fostering the next wave of conservative leaders

MENTOR THE NEXT GENERATION

CONTACT US

Something you want to highlight in our next newsletter? Want to recommend another member (or yourself) for our member spotlight? Whether you have questions, issues you'd like the club to advocate for, or simply want to say 'Hi,' your voice